
-----Original Message-----
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, December 27, 2023 4:29 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0111

-- Name --
George and Myra  Coene

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
We were extremely disappointed to hear and read of the delay in Natural gas coming to our town, Bobcaygeon. We
hope that all details for the delay in the project will be resolved as soon as possible. We think for natural gas to come
to our town is a sign of modernization and we need to move into the future soon. There is an increase in housing
with the result of expectation for having natural gas which we have been waiting for a very long time! We might add
too, that  we were disappointed, that we heard this information in another community! This could have been news
on the Peterborough channel or like the very thing else…on Facebook.
Trusting


